
We would like to thank all of YOU who joined us on 14 December 2017 for 
the SMA Members’ Appreciation Nite held at Golden Village Great World 
City. More importantly, we would like to express our heartfelt thanks 
to all SMA Members and Volunteers for your continued support of our 
Association’s work. Come 2018, we will continue to represent doctors and 
medical students in voicing opinions that impact the profession. We look 
forward to working with you to improve Singapore’s healthcare landscape 
– For Doctors, For Patients. 

We hope that you enjoyed the premiere screening of Star Wars: The Last 
Jedi and the opportunity to capture a snapshot with family, friends and 
colleagues. May the Force be with you! 
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